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Ryanair 

Attn.:  Eddie Wilson CPO & Peter Bellew COO 
Sent by email: wilsone@ryanair.com / bellewp@ryanair.com 

  

Open Letter 

 

04 September 2018 

RE: Meeting request 

Dear Mr. Bellew, 

Dear Mr. Wilson, 

We note that you have not responded to our letter of August 30th (attached). 

In this letter we proposed – on behalf of your pilots and the national pilot unions that 

represent them – a constructive and effective way to de-escalate the current conflict 

between Ryanair and its pilots and suggest a joint meeting in the very near future, as we 

do believe that industrial peace can pay dividends for everybody. 

As we have not heard from you – except some unconfirmed media reports – we reiterate 

our invitation to meet with us as soon as possible, in order to discuss the issues outlined 

in that letter which are common to any pilot within the company. 

We expect your response to our letter and invitation by September 06th 12:00 CET. 

With best regards, 

    
Enda Ryan     Dirk Polloczek 

RTPG President    ECA President 

 

 
Attachment: RTPG / ECA letter of 30/08/2018 
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